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Minutes of the Indiama Philosophical Association
April 10, 1965

The Indiana Philosophical Association held its spring meeting of 1965
on April.l0at Marian College, Indianapolis, After a coffee hour the meeting
of the senior association‘waS'ca%led to order at 10:30 a.m. by John R. Klopke,
president. He introduced the first speaker, Robert E. Wood, St. Joseph's
College, Rensselaer, who read a Paper on "Contemporary German Scholasticism.”
After discussion of this paper, the second speaker, John J. Doyle, Marian
College, Indianapolis, presented a paper entitled "The Square of Opposition
and Modal Propositions." Concurrently with the senior association, the
Jjunior association met to hear the prize papers of the essay contest under
the direction of Robert E. Frye, vice-president.

Luncheon followed the two morning papers. The business meeting of the
assoclation was held at the luncheon tables. Father Klopke called the meeting
to order and called upon Professor Frye to make the awards for the annual
undergraduate essay contest. Bruce Wollenberg of Concordia Senior College
was awarded first prize; second place was awarded to Grant Voth of the same
institution. '

The reading of the minutes of the last meeting was dispensed with in the
absence of the regular secretary. (The president appointed Professor Robert
McBride as secretary pro tem.) Monsignor Doyle gave the treasurer!s report
which is attached to these minutes. Fr. Klopke announced that the Fall meeting
of the Association would be held on October 15-16 at Catherine Spaulding College
in Louisville, Kentucky, in joint session with the Kentucky Association.

Fr. Klopke reported on the results of a survey made to members of the
association and suggested that certain changes be made in procedure. One
of these would be that the dates of the meetings be established further in
advance than heretofore. He also suggested that the practice of the vice~
president being the normal successor to the presidency be consistently followed
as far as possible in order to assure that programs for future meetings be
prepared well in advance. He also announced that a set of addressograph plates
addressed simply to "Chairman" of the various departments of philosophy(or
equivalent) in the state had been added to the mailing list in order that all
schools in the state be assured of information regarding the association'’s
meetings.

An invitation from Indiana Central College to hold the Spring meeting of
1966 on its campus was accepted.

The following names were proposed and accepted for membership: R. Duane
Thompson (Marion College), Norbert Schedler (Valparaiso), Edward C. Wojciechowski
(Notre Dame), and Richard P. Francis (Notre Dame).
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Junior and senior associations met separately after luncheon.
association heard a paper entitled "Paul Tillich's Aesthetics" by
R. Duane Thompson of Marion College, Marion. After discussion, Fr. Klopke

expressed his thanks to the staff of Marian College and adgourned the meeting
at approximately 43: 30 P.m.

The senior



